

La Tzoumaz, June 2023

Dear secondary home owners,

The Tourist Office has the pleasure of contacting you concerning the Summer 2023 VIP Pass. In the same process as last year, we are not sending new VIP Passes as you can reuse the passes you received last summer.

To use your VIP Pass this summer, please read the instructions on the back of this letter.

You can, if you wish, change the beneficiary holders of your VIP Passes. In this case, please follow the following steps:

- Send us a modification request to info@latzoumaz.ch
- Your email must contain the following information: name of the owner entitled to the VIP Pass (if not you) and the pass numbers to be changed.
- We will send you your VIP Passes by post to the same billing address as for the tourist taxes. It is also possible, on request, to pick them up directly on site at the tourist office.
- The deadline for requesting modifications is 30 June 2023. After this deadline, no modifications can be made.

We remain at your disposal for any further information by telephone on +41 (0) 27 305 16 00, email at info@latzoumaz.ch or directly at the tourist office. We look forward to welcoming you to the Verbier -Val de Bagnes – La Tzoumaz region this summer.

Find all the information and general conditions related to the VIP Pass by visiting our website.

www.latzoumaz.ch/vip-pass!

Yours sincerely,

La Tzoumaz Tourisme

Pass reactivation

In order to benefit from the new range of services valid during the summer of 2023, you must reactivate your VIP Pass today. To do this, you just have to proceed in the <u>same way as last year</u>. Simply follow the same procedure by visiting <u>www.latzoumaz.ch/vip-R2</u>. Need more help? You'll find the procedure on how to activate your pass on our website <u>www.latzoumaz.ch</u> in the "Second home owner" section (at the bottom of the homepage).

Once activated, your pass is valid until the end of October 2023.

At the end of the season, please <u>keep your passes in a safe place</u> as you will be able to use them again for next summer.

Please note that the passes remain personal, nominative and therefore non-transferable throughout the season, and that IN CASE OF LOST OR FORGOTTEN PASSES, YOU WILL BE CHARGED CHF 10 PER NEW PASS.